
June 5, 2018 

Town of Castle Rock 

Zoning Committee 

Re: Steve and Kerry Taylor Deck Variance 

3702 Deer Valley Dr 

Castle Rock, CO 80104 

To Whom it may concern: 

I am one of Steve and Kerry Taylor's neighbors, and I am writing this letter regarding the deck project at 

3702 Deer Valley Dr in Castle Rock. We live directly next door and have no view or proximity issues with 

the current deck and expect the same with the new deck. Please allow Kerry and Steve to build a similar 

deck but with better materials that have already been approved by our HOA. 
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3716 Deer Valley Drive 

Castle Rock, CO 80104 

571-213-8249

ATTACHMENT C






